THE RIVERDALE BRANCH LIBRARY
IS undergoing renovations!

The Alva Park and Community Center,
21471 N River Road, will host the Lee County Library System
during the renovation of the Riverdale Branch Library.

Hours of Service

Monday - Friday: 10 a.m. -4 p.m.
Temporary service will begin on Monday, May 23, 2022.

Limited service includes:
- » Read and Return Materials  « Library Staff Assistance

* Holds Pick Up * Free Programs for all ages
* Computer Access * Exterior book return
and Printing

e Library card registration

Sign up for the Riverdale Branch Library Program and Events
Newsletter at leelibrary.net/subscribe for service updates.

Visit leelibrary.net or call 239-479-4636 for more details.

All programs are free and open to the public. Sign language interpreter available with five business days’ notice to library
staff. While attending library programs, visitors may be photographed by library staff. Photos become library property
and may be used in library promotions. Individuals who do not want to be photographed or recorded are responsible for
removing themselves from the area or notifying the photographer of their opt-out status. The school is neither endorsing
nor sponsoring this event, product or service, nor endorsing the views of the sponsoring organization. Rev.04/22




